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Monroe, Karen Padron, Ryan Hudak 
 
Updates: 
 
International Trips 

1. Ryan informed the committee that he has drafted a PowerPoint template for the Board 
presentation. Ryan will meet with Katie and Sandra to finalize the presentation. Christi 
shared that there is a GLOBE parent, Megan Brown, who works at Mt. Vernon School in 
Sandy Springs. She organizes international trips for the school. Christi will send intro 
email. 

 
Middle School Model 

2. Jill presented a script of questions for calls to other DLI schools and the committee 
provided feedback. Jill will create a Google Doc with the questions for each school and 
assign committee members one school each to call and interview through the Google 
Doc. Non-staff committee members agreed to handle all of the calls to relieve staff of 
additional work. 

 
Dashboards for Board Reporting 

3. Committee members gave feedback on the data presented at the Board meeting. Drew 
volunteered to help with data reporting. 
 

Next meeting: May 10, 2019 at 1:30 p.m. – Lower Campus, Conference Room 
 
End of Report 


